5.-7.8.2015
Christine and Thomas,

Thank you once again for your hospitality!

Me and my four friends spend two nights in wonderful house of Christine and Thomas.
Though the house is quite far away from the city, there was nothing we could not find
in it. We felt like at homel

As I and my fiance we are using wheelchairs, we were pleased (and lucky!) that the
house was fully accessible. We felt no discomfort and were able to move around the
house freely. Christine and Thomas took the best care of us and were ready to help in
any situation.

When we came for check-in late in the evening Christine and Thomas were waiting for
us with wide smiles in their faces. We found lemonade in the fridge which was such a
comfort after 10 hour journey with the car. The second morning we ate home made
eggs for the breakfast and said goodbye to this nice couple.

Definitely spending more days next time! Thank you once again!

All the best,
Laima Sidlauskyte




